EXHIBIT C is a plat showing the former State A-19 No. 1 Well
(Amerada's Well No. 12), the proposed location for the State A-19
No. 2, and all of the roads, pads, pipelines, and other surface
obstructions which had to be avoided in staking the new location.
The closest location to the center of the tract that would
accommodate the required drilling operations was at 1760' FSL and
624' FWL (EXHIBIT B).

Therefore, in order to protect this lease from future drainage and
loss of correlative rights to its fair share of the remaining
Eumont gas reserves under this lease, both a nonstandard gas
proration unit and an unorthodox drilling location are necessary.
Conoco requests that both of these exceptions to the well spacing
regulations be granted.

Copies of this application have been sent by certified mail to all
offset operators as shown on EXHIBIT A and listed in EXHIBIT D.
Copies of the certified mail receipts are also attached as EXHIBIT
E.

If there are any further question concerning this application
pPlease contact me at (915) 686-6548.

Very truly yours,

erry W. Hoover
Sr. Conservation Coordinator



